
 Kaufman Mennonite Church 
916 Miller Picking Rd., Davidsville, PA  15928   

        Phone: 814-479-7813       Office Hours: T-F 8am-1pm 
 
LAST SUNDAY 

Attendance: Worship 107   Sunday School 38    Online 146 
Offerings: General Fund $4,340.00   Designated $1,040.00 

       Total $5,380.00 
July 27, 2025 
Speaker: Kim Showalter  
Worship Leader: Tim Van Sickel 
Music: Steven & Dawn Fassnacht 
Children’s Time: Yvonne Devers 
Greeters: Brian & Jean Ann Thomas 
Welcomers: Mel Blough & Andrew Leverknight 
Sound Booth: Christian Yoder, Sean Fassnacht, Michael Kaufman 
Front Table: Dawn Fassnacht 
Nursery: Wendy Ames & Eliza Shaffer 
 
August 3, 2025 
Speaker: Les Gustafson-Zook   
Worship Leader: Jeri Hunsberger 
Music: Steven & Dawn Fassnacht 
Children’s Time: Les Gustafson-Zook 
Greeters: Josh & Jen Hauser 
Welcomers: Rick Ames Family 
Sound Booth: Andrew Kaufman, Sean Fassnacht, Mason Dean 
Front Table: Shirleen Kaufman 
Nursery: Janet Yoder & Collbi Hunsberger 
 

 
 
 

Kaufman Mennonite Church 

                Knowing, Growing In, and Sharing God’s Story                                
                                       

           Pastor Michael Dean 
                                                        Phone: 814-691-1772                                                                                 

            michael.dean@kaufmanchurch.com 
Ministers of Worship: Steven & Dawn Fassnacht                            

                                                    Phone: 717-371-8640 
 steven.fassnacht@kaufmanchurch.com 

        Church email: kmcsecretary@atlanticbbn.net           
  Church website: www.kaufmanchurch.com 

 
    July 27, 2025    
  

SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:30am Classes for all ages 

 
WORSHIP SERVICE 10:20am Welcome visitors!  Thank you for taking the time to fill 
out the welcome card that is in the rack beside the hymnals.  Your card can be placed in the 
offering box. A staffed nursery is located just off the foyer and is for children ages 3 and 
under during the worship service.       

SONGS of WORSHIP 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CONGREGATION PRAYER 

SONGS of WORSHIP 

A SPECIAL TIME for CHILDREN 

SCRIPTURE ~ Psalm 145:13-21 

MESSAGE ~ What If? 

RESPONSE 

SENDING PRAYER 
 
 

Our mission as Kaufman Mennonite Church, empowered by the Holy Spirit, 
is to share the love of Christ with everyone and encourage spiritual growth 

by worship, education, fellowship, and service. 
It is our desire to be Jesus’ hands and feet to the world. 

Pastor: Michael Dean         
Ministers of Worship/Youth: Steven & Dawn Fassnacht 
Minister of Administration: Kathy Keafer 
Minister of Fellowship: Christiane Blough 
Minister of Discipleship: Linda Clawson 
Minister of Evangelism: Tim Van Sickel 
Human Resource Committee:   Harlan Speigle, Mel Blough 
Benevolence: Pastor Michael, Wendy Cable, Marcia Yoder 
Secretaries: Stephanie Van Sickel & Marcia Yoder   
Treasurer: Michael Kaufman 
Church Board: Mark Cable, Chair; Pastor Michael,  
Harlan Speigle (HR Rep.), Dwight Speigle (Facility Rep), Jean Ann Thomas,  
Reubon Yoder, Dave Varner. 

Kaufman Mennonite Church is a member congregation of 
the EVANA Network www.evananetwork.org 

 

 

http://www.kaufmanchurch.com/


This Week 
● Monday 6am   Cup O’Joe 
● Monday 1pm   Kaufman Book Club 
● Wednesday 6:30pm  Walking Wednesday 
● Thursday 7pm  Men’s Grace Group at Church 
● Saturday 9am  Tri-State Relief Sale 
 
Looking Ahead 
● August 10 Communion/Congregation 

Meeting/Meal 
● August 21 Franklin St. Community Meal 
 
Announcements  

It’s almost here!!!!! The Johnstown area auction sale to benefit 
Mennonite Central Committee will take place on Saturday beginning at 
9am under the parking lot canopy.   You can help by baking and pre-
packaging baked goods.   BBQ chicken will be available for takeout at 
11am.   Auction items can be viewed in the foyer (or at 8am Saturday).    
 
Men’s Breakfast at Coal Miners Café will not meet in August.  
Join the crowd at KMC for the Tri-State sale! 
 
Catch the Vision!  Saturday, August 16th, from 10am-12.   Come to our 
Sunday School Refresh.  If you are currently a teacher or nursery 
worker, you are invited to come.   We want to encourage and appreciate 
you!   If you think you might like to help with Sunday School, please 
come.  We can find a place for you or even if you just want to observe—
come on out.  We will provide refreshments and have you out by 
lunchtime.   Childcare will also be available.  Sign up in the foyer.  
 
ABIDE, a young adult group, will meet Sunday, August 3rd at 6:30pm at 
the Yoder Pond, 1266 Penn Ave, Hollsopple. In case of rain, they will 
meet at Kaufman church. Come for food, fun, fellowship and time in 
God’s Word.   
 
Please update your Directory for Barbara Schmidt. 
Address:  Hilltop Heights Health & Rehabilitation Center 
                  100 Woodmont Road, Johnstown, PA  15905 
      Phone:  814-248-7330 

The proposed budget, and the ballot for open positions for the coming 
church year are posted on the bulletin board.  Both will be acted on at 
the August 10th Congregation meeting.   Also, view new logo ideas on 
the bulletin board.    
 
During our August 10th Sunday morning worship, we will share foot 
washing and Communion.   Following the service, we will have a carry 
in meal and the Congregation annual meeting.   You will have an 
opportunity to give your input on several important matters.  Come 
excited to hear how God is leading Kaufman.    
 
For the August 10th Fellowship meal, you are invited to bring a main 
dish and a salad or dessert to share.    
 
Dear Kaufman Mennonite Church,    
Thank you for participating in our Baby Bottle campaign at Precious 
Life.  Your grand total came to $1,193.57. Thank you for your continued 
prayers and support!               Jodi Boyd 
 
 
Be sure to see the thank you letter from Bridges on the bulletin board 
across from the library.  The letter mentions food donations as well as a 
tribute to Mel Spory.    
 
You will find Minutes from the July 8, 2025, Board Meeting, the May 
Financial report and the August calendar on the information table.  
 
 
It’s school kit time again, and we need your help! Women in Missions 
would like to make 1500 school kits for Mennonite Central Committee 
distribution.  If you would like to help with the expense, please give 
through the offering, marking envelopes “school kits.”   
 
 
Many thanks to the willing folks who serve as welcomers at the doors 
or greeters at the bulletin stand Sunday mornings. We try to schedule so 
folks are responsible for only one Sunday per quarter.   Individuals, 
couples or families are welcome to serve.   Please let Stephanie or 
Marcia know if you would like to be added to the schedule.    


